
District Attorney Marc Bennett 
18th Judicial District of Kansas 

 
www.sedgwickcounty.org/da    https://www.facebook.com/SedgwickCountyDistrictAttorney 

 

   

   

 

For Immediate Release, December 30, 2014 
 

WICHITA, KAN. – Three former law enforcement officers will be closely monitored for 

their level of intoxication during the annual “New Years Eve Don’t Drink and Drive Show” 

Wednesday, December 31
st
.    

 

The program originates from The Live at 215 Performance Theatre at 215 N. St. Francis in 

Wichita.   

 

The radio participants are Don Hall’s morning show on KEYN-FM 103.7 from 6 to 9am and 

Hank the Mechanic’s show on T-95 from noon to 2pm.   

 

Retired law enforcement officers from the Sedgwick County Sheriff’s Department and the 

Wichita Police Department will be taken through the field sobriety tests that are administered 

when a vehicle is stopped and the driver is suspected of being under the influence of alcohol or 

drugs.  

 

Along with current and retired officers, other participants in the program are Aaron Breitenbach, 

the Chief Attorney in the Traffic Division of the District Attorney’s Office, Nick Finecy from 

Lifesaver Interlock of Kansas and the organizer of the program, Danny Saville Attorney At Law, 

former DUI prosecutor and current defense attorney.        
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